

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG Telephone No: 01252 322156 www.talaverajunior.co.uk

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

Important messages

Reminder: Beowulf and the Anglo-Saxons workshop on Monday 15th September

Monday 8th September 2025

Dear parents and carers,

As part of our history topic, we will be holding a **Beowulf and the Anglo-Saxons workshop** on **Monday 15th September** where children will participate in a range of hands-on activities, using drama to explore the story of Beowulf and its cultural context of Anglo-Saxon times. Each child will play a role in bringing the tale to life and exploring what life was like in Anglo-Saxon times.

This workshop will take place in school in the children's classes as part of the normal school day. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.10 per child to cover the costs of the theatre company. If you have not done so already, you must give your consent on Arbor where you can also pay your contribution. These educational opportunities are invaluable to bring the topics alive for the children. Without your contributions, we are unable to continue these trips so we would like to thank you in advance for your support. If you have any concerns regarding this, please speak to the office who will be happy to support you. This is an exciting opportunity that we hope every child will enjoy.

Yours faithfully,

Miss H Carter Year 5 Leader





Attendance Award 2023/24









